THE YEAR AHEAD

V RERE

During 1994/95, we shall complete the refurbishment of our premises in
the Queensway Government Offices to provide a more comfortable and
user-friendly environment and ‘service to our customers registering

documents, paying fees and making searches.

At the same time, our computer system will be enhanced and the public
will be able to obtain on-line information about directors of listed
companies, persons disqualified from being directors, and documents

which have been registered for all companies.

The results of our market survey will be available and will form the basis
for the next stage of development planning and to determine which steps

the Registry must take fo best satisfy customer demand.

Enforcement action, using the new siriking off provisions in the Companies
Ordinance will proceed at a rapid pace, with a view to completing the
exercise in early 1996/97.
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